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       DATE:   May 14, 2021 

        AT (OFFICE):    NHPUC 
 
 FROM: Corrine Lemay, Management Analyst 
 
 SUBJECT: DM 21-092, Satori Enterprises, LLC 
  Application to Renew Registration as a Provider of Electric 

Aggregation Service 
  Staff Recommendation 
 
 TO: Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
    
 
 On May 3, 2021, Satori Enterprises, LLC (Satori) filed an application to renew its 
registration as a provider of electric aggregation service.  Satori’s currently-effective 
registration runs through May 1, 2021. 
 
 Staff has reviewed the application and has determined that the filing is complete 
and the application meets the requirements for registration under N.H. Admin. R., Puc 
2000.  Staff notes that, pursuant to Puc 2003.06(a), Satori’s renewal application should 
have been filed at least 60 days prior to the expiration of the currently-effective 
registration, on or before March 2, 2021.  Staff recommends that a waiver of Puc 
2003.06(a) be granted and that Satori’s application to renew its registration as a provider 
of electric aggregation service be approved, effective as of May 2, 2021, for a term of 
two years. 
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